
Notice of Exemption to Forward Planning Process 

Redundancy & Pension Payments-Housing & Property Services' Staffing 
Review 

 
Executive have been requested to approve the funding of the redundancy costs for 2 

members of staff within Housing & Property Services. 
  
The Council was unable to publish this notice sooner than today 18th June 2013 

because the decision to progress the report to the Executive was not taken until 
yesterday 17th June 2013. 
  
The Chief Executive, Deputy Chief Executives, Head of Finance, Group Leaders of the 
Council and the Scrutiny Chairmen have all agreed for the Executive to consider a 

report at its meeting on 19 June 2013. 
  
It is considered that this report will be confidential by virtue of the information 
relating to the two members of the Housing & Property Services staff  
 

Chris Elliott 
Chief Executive 
 


